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LLOYDMINSTER PUBLIC SCHOOL DIVISION

Friday, April 12, 2024
Dear Parents,

The Saskatchewan Teachers Federation has declared a suspension of STF Sanction Action.
Which means it is business as usual for school and the bargaining process continues.

We will continue to keep families informed as we receive job action notifications to ensure that
you are aware of the scheduled strike actions.

Thank you,
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Nigel McCarthy Jason Neville
Director of Education Director of Education
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